
Springtime is GoIf Timel
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To the Members and Friends of Huletts Golf Club

Dear Friends,

We want to thank you for your past support and urge all homeowners to join; your support is
needed to maintain and operate our golf course.

This winter has been unusually hard and the course will need extensive treatment to remedy
damage caused by ice and heavy snow. we will again need to employ professional help to apply the
special treatments to the greens and fairways.

The skip Linhart rournament, which last year was very successful, will be held on August 15th.

The golf committee voted to maintain the same fees as last year as follows:

'iomeo',vners (lncluding children under 18)
',\./idows, Widowers and Singles over 18
Ilc n- i lonreo,.vners F3 m i ly

i\",1a ke checks payrble to:

ibv 6lor/oel

s2s0.00
s 1ss.00

ll uletts Golf Club

3ox 161
i1u letts Landing, NY 12841

ihank you in Jdvance:nd hope to see you in the Springl


